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2016 Officers and 

Committee Chairs: 

 
President                        
Pauline Mallory              
pmallor50@gmail.com    

Vice President                
Mariam Scott                                
mariamscott@hotmail.com  

Secretary                         
Peggy Shaw                                 
peggyjane50@gmail.com 

Treasurer                             
Pat Jones                          
kraftyace15@yahoo.com                             

Audit 
Janet Jensen 
jjensen2@tampabay.rr.com   
  
Brown Bag 
Karen Barrie (Chair) 
Florida.Barrie7@gmail.com  
(Paige Rapson, Eleanor Javid, 
June Sanchez & Peggy Shaw) 

Community Outreach              
Gale Pittman                                    

galepittman@hotmail.com 

Presidentõs Message (Pauline Mallory) 

 
Happy April! If you missed the Mystery Quilt Extravaganza, you missed a fun 
time. Cathy Starman and her committee did a great job organizing the day and 
making beautiful examples of the finished quilts. Thank you also to Jeanette 
Walsh for being our liaison with Top of The World. We had to ñiron outò a few 
difficulties with almost 37 sewing machines and irons overloading the fuse box! 
Gave us the break we needed for the ñBig Reveal!ò  
 
Our beautiful Opportunity Quilt made a hit at the Sewing Expo in Lakeland. 
People were impressed with the beauty and workmanship of the quilt. They also 
dug deep in their pockets when they realized the money raised would go to 
housing some of our homeless Vets. Thank you again to Judy Wedekind, Robin 
VanScoy, Penny Black, and all who participated in making this project come 
alive. Penny Black will have opportunity tickets available to all members at our 
April meeting. We are asking everyone to buy $20 worth. You can resell them or 
use them for yourself. The tickets sell for 6 for $5 or $1 each. Remember, you 
can check out the quilt to help sell tickets at any event you think might sell some 
tickets. 

 
Iôm looking forward to our quilt retreat at Daysprings and moving some more 
UFOs to the completed list, or just plain starting some of those new ones. 
Remember, if you didnôt sign up to stay overnight, you can always join us for the 
day. Contact Penny Black (727-372-6456) if you plan to come so we can reserve 
a table spot for you. It is fun catching up with all our PQ friends and getting to 
know one another better. 

Template  
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Fifty/Fifty 
Cindy Stroud (Chair) 
wstroud3@tampabay.rr.com  
(Jeanette Walsh & Pat Jones) 

Historian 
Barbara Saydeh 
bsaydeh@gmail.com  

Membership                           
Lori Lewis                                    
lorilewis@hypersytes.com  

Mystery Quilt (2016) 
Cathy Starman (Chair) 
cstarman50@aol.com  
(Theresa Arrion, Cheryl Martin, 
Teri Roberts, Judy Leshovsky, 
Pauline Mallory, Carol 
Hemmingsen & Barbara Kanter) 

Newsletter Editor                             
Janis Magee                             
Janismagee@yahoo.com  

Parliamentarian 
Penny Black 
PennyB2108@verizon.net      

Party Coordinator(s) 
Cathy Starman (Chair) 
cstarman50@aol.com 
(Pat Jones & Pat Gahs) 

Programs Coordinator                             
Lynda Weingart                        
lyndaweingart@gmail.com   

Quilt Show Liaison (2016/17) 
Carol Hemmingsen 
Chemmingsen@tampabay.rr.com  

Retreat Planners                                    
Penny Black                        
PennyB2108@verizon.net          

Special Projects  
Pat Best (Chair) 
patbest44@gmail.com  
(Pat Gahs) 

Sunshine                                 
Robin VanScoy 
evanscoy@tampabay.rr.com  

 

Programs (Lynda Weingart)  

Thank you Elma Mae Bray for your program last month of your amazing award 
winning quilts (a mini trunk show) and your explanation of how you prepare 
hand appliqué for beautiful results.   

Brenda Grampsas, an AQS certified appraiser, will be at our April meeting.  
Brenda's lecture will cover the importance of labeling your quilts and 
suggestions on how to do this.  In addition, Brenda brings a trunk show of her 
quilt collection to share. Brenda will be available for quilt appraisals before and 
after the meeting.  Verbal appraisals are $20 and written appraisals are $45.  If 
you are considering insuring your quilts, appraisals are a must.  Please let me 
know if you would like to schedule an appraisal with Brenda so that I can make 
arrangements. 
 
May's meeting is our Spring Party and fundraiser.  Cathy Starman and her party 
gals are working hard to deliver another spectacular and fun event.  We will be 
having the Flower Pot fundraiser again since it was such a hit last year.  Are 
you working on your flower pot to donate?  
 
Party blocks are sold out.  Don't forget to work on the blocks you purchased 
and bring them to the May party. 
 
Have you signed up for the May party?  If not, please do so at the April 
meeting.  Also, sign up to let us know you are bringing a flower pot or send 
Lynda Weingart an email at lyndaweingart@gmail.com. 
 
 
 

Presidentõs Message contõd. 

 
Brenda Grampsas is our next guest speaker and I am so looking forward to her 
program on April 21st. I just spent an afternoon at her lovely home in 
Brooksville admiring all her beautiful quilts. She is a certified quilt appraiser and 
an expert quilter. I know you will enjoy her program. Invite a friend! Remember 
we are back in the West Recreation Center. This should be where we meet 
from now on.  
 
Happy Quilting until we see each other!  
 
Pauline Mallory 

Retreat  

Our 2016 Quilt Retreat is almost here!  April 14-17th!! Check the PQ website 
http://www.hypersytes.com/pqwebsite/ for all the paperwork.  Are you packed yet?  
Check out the packing list on Page 3 and make sure you donôt leave something 
behind.  

If you have any questions with regard to your reservations contact Penny Black 
(727-372-6456).  
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PQ Mystery Quilt 2016 (Cathy Starman) 

We had a great time at the 2016 Mystery Quilt.  Thank you, Cathy Starman and her committee for a great day of 

sewing and fellowship.  Below are pictures of our day plus pictures of the finished quilt made by Cathy and her 

Committee. Note:  The many different layouts for this quilt. 

 

 

   

Community Outreach (Gale Pittman)                 

 

We will continue on this year with our baby quilts with size of 30 inch square.  They are still in need of 5 more 

quilts size 46x58 to cover the isolets.  These larger quilts will be kept at the hospital rather than given away. 

Several people have expressed plans to make one and I can't wait to see them!  If you can make some of the 

hearts, I will continue to collect them also.  I have gotten some really cute ones lately. See last monthôs 

newsletter for the directions for the hearts. Thanks a bunch! 

 
Thanks to you all for your participation. 
 
Gale Pittman, Community Chairperson                                                                           
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March Meeting picture collage 

Pictures from Elma Mae Brayõs program: 

  

   

   

  

    

 

 


